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28th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We have been made aware of some social media platforms where children of primary school age are 
encouraged to join groups and then to self-harm. Whilst this is always a possible threat for our children, it 
seems to be particularly prevalent in this area at the minute. 
  
We ask you to be extra vigilant over the Easter period with regards to your child’s online activity so that 
they are not drawn into such groups. 
  
If you need extra information on how to support your child, then the following link to the NSPCC site may 
be useful: 
Content promoting self-harm, suicide and eating disorders | NSPCC 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
L A Snowdon 

 
Mrs Laura Snowdon (Headteacher) 
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